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ORANGE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
1O5OO O5TH AVENUE NORTH

SEMINOLE, FL 55772

September 23,202I

Kiwanis Club of Seminole
Attn : Cha rle ne

11.433 Pa rk Blvd N

Seminole, FL 33772

Dear Charlene and Members of Kiwanis Club of Seminole,

Thank you so much for your recent donation to our Adopt-A-School program.
Your contribution will help to enhance our students' learning experiences. Our
teachers use these funds to purchase important classroom items such as books,
computer software and other valuable resources. Our students and staff greatly
a ppreciate you r gene rosity.

We are truly fortunate to receive such terrific support each year from our
community business partners. Your ongoing assistance with this program
benefits our students and staff in a variety of ways and makes a huge in our
classrooms. We could not accomplish all that we do without the help of our local

business community and individuals like you.

Again, thank you for continuing to support the education of our children at
Orange Grove Elementary. lf you have questions, please call727-547-7845.

Respectfully,

Christine Porter Wilson, Ed.D.
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